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January 25, 2010

Terry Rudd, RN, Director

Mt. San Antonio College Phlebotomy Program
1100 North Grand Ave

Walnut, CA, 91789-1399

Dear Terry,

Your phlebotomy program renewal application was received July 13, 2009. After review
of the final documents received, your Mt. San Antonio College Phlebotomy Program
(Full 40 hr Program and 40 hr externship + Separate 20 hr Basic/Limited and 20 hr
Advanced programs) has been renewed to train unlicensed personnel in phlebotomy
from January 25, 2010 for two more years to January 25, 2012 pursuant to the
California Business and Professions Code, Sections 1242, 1242.5, 1246 and 1269, the
Health and Safety Code, Section 120580, and the California Code of Regulations
(CCR), Title 17, Sections 1029.31, 1029.32, 1029.33, 1029.34, 1029.108, 1029.116,
1029.124, 1029.132, 1029.133, 1029.154, 1029.195, 1031.4, 1031.5, 1031.7, 1034, and
1035.1

This approval is granted specifically for venipuncture and skin puncture for the purpose
of withdrawing blood for test purposes upon specific authorization from a licensed
physician and surgeon, with the understanding that the policies and procedures
submitted by Mt. San Antonio College Phlebotomy Program will be followed.

You must notify the Los Angeles office in writing when there are changes in Mt. San
Antonio College Phlebotomy Program according to CCR Title 17, 1035.1 (o) and (a) to

(h).
Reportable changes include, but are not limited to, the following:

1. Any change in the phlebotomy program director (licensed physician and
surgeon, clinical laboratory bioanalyst, physician assistant, registered nurse,
clinical laboratory scientist or person licensed under BCP Chapter 3) or
instructor.

2. Any change in ownership

3. Any change of address of the phlebotomy training program

Laboratory Field Services, 850 Marina Bay Parkway, Richmond, CA 94804
Telephone — 510-620-3800
Internet Address: http://www.cdph.ca.gov/programs/Ifs/Pages/default.aspx




4. Any change of training site locations — these locations must be approved by
LFS prior to commencement of such training

5. Any major change in the didactic, demonstration or practical training content
of the phlebotomy training program must be approved by LFS prior to
commencement of such training.

Thank you for your interest in offering this important phase of training in Clinical
Laboratory Science. If you have any questions please call me at (510)620-3815.

Sincerely,

Judy Schlosser, Program Specialist
Lab Field Services

Cc: Bea O’Keefe Acting, Chief, LFS, Robert Thomas, Chief, Personnel Licensing, Maria de Sousa, Program
Manager, Pam Farrell, Examiner |, Linda Wraxall, Examiner, Nema Lintag, Examiner |



